
Letter from vice-director La Montagne to director Stuyvesant

Letter. Vice-director La Montagne to director Stuyvesant; acknowledges receipt of a letter addressed to M. d'Argenson (late) 
governor of Canada; will forward it to the Jesuit Le Moyne in the Senecas country; services of Mr. de Charnessé; local affairs.
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